
 

 

 
 
 

 
The Salvation Army in our community has asked for our help. There has been a 
significant decrease in donor donations that supports our Salvation Army thrift stores 
and community programs in our county. 
 
 It is a great opportunity to de-clutter those full closets and cupboards, as well as a 

conscious way to dispose of unwanted goods in a manner that helps struggling families 

in our community!  

What can you donate? We’re collecting the following items in well-tied garbage bags: 

used clothing of all kind, shoes, purses and belts, as well as bed and bath linens. We’re 

also collecting the following household items in boxes: dishes, pots, pans, vases, 

decorative knick-knacks, jewelry, and glassware. Any furniture or larger donations can 

be scheduled for prompt home pick-up by calling 1-800-SA-TRUCK! 

This is a clothing drive that everyone can feel good about supporting; knowing that your 

used goods are getting a second life through reuse by those most in need in our 

community! 

 
 


